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Furlough	is	Over:	Praises	&	Prayer			 

 
 
 
 
 

Emails:  dwalker356@aol.com & paulettew204@gmail.com 
 
 

US Address:  4100 W. World Mission Ave., Springfield, MO 65807 USA 
Field Address: 8 Grant St.  -  Havelock North, NZ    4130 

 
 
 
 

Sept-Oct Support - RECEIVED - Thanks you & God Bless! 
Sending Church:  Bible Baptist Church 

226 South 29th Street, Chickasha, OK 73018-2502 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

	
	
	
	

	
	
	

Requesting YOUR Prayer	
 
 
 
 
 

1.  PLEASE pray as we return to the 
field of NZ after being gone for 4 
months. The leadership is sound but 
there have been a few situations to 
deal with in the Church body. We need 
prayer, wisdom, strength and the 
presence of the Lord as we work. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

2. PLEASE continue to pray for our 
upcoming 2025 Family Camp that 
decisions for Christ might be made. 

 
 

 
 
 

3. PLEASE pray for our CHURCH to 
find a permanent, fulltime location to 
meet 

 
 
 
 

4. PLEASE pray for these names - 
BETHANY, ALASTAIR, KURT, 
STEFAN & JAY - these are people we 
are asking you to help us pray for. 
Thank You 
 
 
 

5. PLEASE pray with us as we 
continue our outreach ministries 
during the Christmas season – and 
that God might give us new ideas. 

 

 
	
	
	
	
	
	

A Few Words of Acknowledgment 
and Praise for the BBFI Missions 

Office and Personnel 
 
 
 
 
 

I think it’s important to 
acknowledge that as a missionary, 
NONE of us does what we do by 
ourselves. From the prayer and 

support of each church, pastor and 
individual to the BBFI Missions 

office and personnel. 
If you’ve never visited the BBFI 

Missions office, I HIGHLY 
recommend you do so. You’ll be 

amazed and blessed. Ask for a tour, 
go office to office and discover just 
how much they do to actively and 

passionately help with all the 
missionaries and churches - from 
the daily prayer time to making 
time for all. One of our greatest 

encouragements during this 
furlough was the overwhelming 
help they gave in each area we 

needed help with, and it was a lot. 
THANK YOU Missions Office! 

 
 
 

Video Presentation (link) 
	
	
	

Please look for the link on our 
2024 NZ Video Presentation.  
https://1drv.ms/v/c/887bb8cb37b7
daf3/EfPatzfLuHsggIiDQAAAAA
ABiCKgURkl4B5tQOufJKwpDA
?e=yWKe1K 
If any of you would like a link 
mailed to you personally, please 
let us know and we will get that 
right out to you 

_____________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ALSO - Sometimes churches have 
kindly let us know that they 

haven’t received a newsletter in 
some time. Please remember that 

WE DO put out a newsletter every 
2 months - if you are not receiving 
one please let us know so that we 
can get you caught us ASAP. You 
can contact us at the emails down 

below. Additionally- if you 
yourself would like to be put on 

our mailing list simply let us know 
and we would be glad to do that. 


